
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
To:   Affected Residents 
 
RE:   Orchard Avenue Extension Feasibility Study 
 First Community Meeting – Preliminary Design 
 
The Mendocino County Department of Transportation is investigating the feasibility of a future extension 
of Orchard Avenue from Brush Street to Lake Mendocino Drive.  
 

The purpose of the Orchard Avenue Extension Feasibility Study is to provide traffic analysis and design 
studies for an additional north-south arterial through the Greater Ukiah Valley Area. The planned 
Orchard Avenue Extension will evaluate a complete street corridor that will include vehicle lanes, bike 
lanes, and sidewalks. The proposed study will take into account the planned roadway and private 
development improvements in the area with a focus to improve circulation and mitigate congestion on 
State Street.  The County would like to discuss the project with its neighbors and community on: 

Wednesday, September 26
th

 from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m. at the 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

501 Low Gap Road, Ukiah, CA 95842 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS IMPORTANT MEETING! If you have any questions, or cannot make the 
meeting, please call Howard Dashiell/William Wood (Project Manager) at (707) 463-4363. 

Spanish translation services are available upon request with 48 hours notification. 

 


